
NATIONAL BORDER COLLIE COUNCIL NEWS 

 There will be an Annual General Meeting via Zoom on May26, 2022 
 Nominations are called for the Position of Secretary for a Term of Two 

Years 
 Any BCCV Member wishing to nominate or be nominated must do so by 

Email to BCCV Secretary, Noeline McIlroy, nemcilroy@gmail.com 
 by COB February 10, 2022 

 Should there be more than one nomination, a Special General Meeting 
via Zoom will be held on Thursday Feb 24 at 7.30 pm.  Members will be 
advised by Club Facebook and Website whether there will be a meeting 

or not and should email Claire Stipic , cstipic@gmail.com prior to 
February 24 if they wish to attend the SGM should one be required. 

 

 The Agenda for the AGM will be available after March 26, 2022. 
 This Agenda will be placed on BCCV Facebook and Website. 

 An SGM of the BCCV will be called to discuss this Agenda and to decide 
how Victoria is to vote on each submission from the various State Clubs 

 This meeting will be held on April 21 at 7.30 pm 
 Requests to attend should be sent to Claire Stipic as above by April 19, 

2022 

************** 

 The NBCC has welcomed South Australia to the fold, bringing the tally to 
six state clubs involved 

 

 General Meetings are being held every two months or so to plan the 
forward movement of the NBCC.  The BCCV is usually represented by 

Jenny McLeish, or by Susan Krol in her stead with Noeline McIlroy 
observing. 


